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Track upgrades have commenced 
Parks Victoria contractors have commenced work to 
upgrade and re-open five access tracks into popular 
visitor sites along Reedy Creek. 

Contractors are currently in the area completing 
treatment of hazardous trees. 

The contractors have been inducted by Parks 
Victoria and will commence works this week. The 
works will include forming of new drainage lines, 
sheeting and grading of the track surface. 

How will these works impact my 
access to Reedy Creek? 
Weather permitting, the completion of these works 
is expected by the end of March 2025. 

There will be machinery operating at these sites. 
People who are camping or prospecting in the 
immediate vicinity of construction works may be 
asked to temporarily move location to another site 
on Reedy Creek. You can return once the work is 
finished  

Visitors will notice that while 5 tracks will be 
upgraded, several tracks will remain closed and will 
be rehabilitated. These tracks have signage in place 
asking visitors not to use these tracks but to use the 
new upgraded tracks to access Reedy Creek. 

 

 

 

 

For information on the tracks being upgraded and 
tracks remaining closed please refer to the map. 

For further enquiries about this work, please contact 
info@parks.vic.gov.au or 13 19 63. 

 

Reedy Creek track upgrades 
Chiltern Mount Pilot National Park 

March 2025 
 

mailto:info@parks.vic.gov.au


 

 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  


